To: Heather, Clerk’s Office
From: Paul C. Cline -+ "¢ ;L’/

May 4, 2017

| have had two constituent requests regarding the difficulty of entering Tampa Avenue from the
north on Nokomis. The Task Force minutes of February 4, May 6, and December 1, 2016, indicate that
the Task Force discussed the intersection, but apparently no recommendation was made.

Please place the matter on the agenda for our June 1 meeting.

Thank you so very much for your very helpful work on our behalf.



